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This year we planted additional cold and heat tolerant plants in the berm beds, but the water 

restrictions always make it difficult for them to survive.  It is recommended that Knockout 

Roses be planted in the Spring, as they seem to do well in harsh environments.  Cut ants are 

always a challenge and treatment is difficult with the surrounding wooded areas, where 

many of their trails lead to.  The lighting on our Bahia Bay sign was completely refurbished 

and paint on the sign was touched up.  The flag has been replaced and the worn out sprinkler 

system was repaired when it was found broken.  The white fence at the end of the canal was 

repaired after someone drove into it.  Property owners are asked to report any entrance way 

damage ie:  water leaking, lights out, etc. to any of the BBPOA Board members.  Suggestions 

to improve/enhance our entrance way are always welcome. 
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